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February 4
th

, 2013 

 

Dear Chair Shaz Umer,  

Under my duties as the Porter College Representative of the Student Union Assembly 

and Article III Section A of the SUA Constitution, I present my 2014 January monthly 

report and evaluation to the Assembly. I will outline all of my events, logistical planning, 

activities and constructive criticism, with areas of improvement in hopes of providing a 

detailed account in this quarter’s report. 

 

Monthly update on events of the college/organization:
 

 

Description Date(s) Status 

Porter Senate Meetings 
1/9, 1/16, 1/23, 
1/30 In progress 

Vigil for Ivan Mercado  1/14 Complete 

Implementation of Ivan Mercado Memorial 
Scholarship/Endowment 1/14-Present In progress 

Crafter’s Corner  1/18 Complete 

Qi Gong gatherings in Porter Quad Tuesdays In progress 

Poetry Night in Porter Dining Hall 1/22 Complete 

Mural projects on display 1/27-1/31 Complete 

Ethics Bowl -- Funded 1/16 Complete 

Student film, “Private Eyes” -- Funded 1/23 Complete 
Ivan Mercado Memorial Scholarship/Endowment -
- Funded 1/23 Complete 
 

January 2014 monthly review areas of improvements: 

 I would like to see comments from the SUA members that bring up new issues 

and are germane to the discussion at hand. Too many times there have been long 

discussions that could have been shorter if people did not repeat each other.  

 I would like the SUA to try to maintain a high level of respect in regards to guest 

speakers and a more positive outlook on the university and university functions.  

 I would like to see the SUA continue to work as a whole. While we may disagree 

on certain issues, I believe it is important that we remember to be united in our 

duty to continue improving our university.  
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In conclusion, I provide this summary as my detailed report for January 2014. If you have 

any questions, feel free to contact me via email at sklordea@ucsc.edu or meet with me 

during my office hours (Fridays at 1pm in the Porter Hitchcock Lounge). 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Sergio Klor de Alva 

Porter College SUA Representative 

 

Cc:  Porter College 

Student Union Assembly 

 Undergraduate Student Association 
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